
 

 

-Translation- 

 

 

                8 November 2019 

 
Subject: No New Year Gifts for Year 2020 

To:  Managing Directors 

 

 In the occasion of New Year, WHA Corporation Public Company Limited would like 

to take this opportunity to thank everyone for always cooperating and supporting the 

Company’s operation. It is essential to communicate to everyone that the Company realizes the 

important of the business operation under Code of Conduct, Good Corporate Governance and 

Anti-Corruption Policy. In according to that, it is the guideline to treat every stakeholders fairly 

including the intention to operate the business without any kinds of corruptions. 

 To be in line with the aforementioned policy and to elevate the Good Corporate 

Governance for standardize the transparency of business operation, the Company would like to 

ask for cooperation from everyone not to give any gifts or benefits to Management, employees 

and suppliers in the occasion of this New Year 2020. 

 The Company hopes to receive cooperation from everyone and in the occasion of New 

Year, may the Holy Triple Gem and all the sacred things bless you and your family with 

happiness, prosperity and such. 

 For your acknowledgement 

       Yours Sincerely 
 

           -Jareeporn Jarukornsakul- 
 

       (Miss Jareeporn Jarukornsakul) 

                   Chairman and Group Chief Executive Officer 

 

For more information please contact 

Ms. Amporn Chupthaisong 

Tel. 084-111-6750 or 02-753-3750 ext. 218 


